MINUTES OF THE SELECT COMMITTEE ON SCHOOL FINANCE

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Kathe Decker at 9:00 A.M. on February 15, 2006 in Room 313-S of the Capitol.

All members were present.

Committee staff present:

Kathie Sparks, Kansas Legislative Research Theresa Kiernan, Revisor of Statutes Office Art Griggs, Revisor of Statutes Office Ann Deitcher, Committee Secretary

The Chair introduced Scott Frank of Legislative Post Audit who spoke of their findings in the studies on Vocational Weighting.

A question and answer session followed.

The Chair requested that Theresa Kiernan draft a piece of legislation that would have vocational classes mirror what technical and vocational post-secondary schools offer as vocational courses.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:30 a.m. No future meeting of the Select Committee is scheduled at this time.